
  

 

 

                       
 

         
   

                         
  

  



 
     

     
     
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
     
    
 
 
 

  

Dr. Harrell reminded the committee that AASHE submission is due May 19, 2017. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm. 

Dr. James Bridgeforth, Director, University Housing 


